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Minutes of the September 13, 2012 Meeting  

The September meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held September 
13, 2012 at  Zarda Barbeque; 11931 West 87th; Lenexa, Kansas.  There were 14 in 
attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:018PM. In Ben Weiss’ absence, Rogers asked  Ed 
Treese to read the minutes of the August meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by 
Chriss Scherer and the second by Steve Hendrix.  The motion passed.

Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City EAS chairman, stated that there was no EAS news to report.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, reminded us that the next local exams 
will be given November 2-16 and that the registration deadline is September 14th.  As 
always, Chriss is willing to proctor an exam almost anytime.  Chriss then gave a brief 
report about the death of John Battison, founder and first member of SBE.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, remarked that the October meeting program will be 
presented by Sennheiser.  Ed Treese mentioned that there could be a possible program 
regarding transmitter site security by the company that installed the security system at 
the 810 transmitter site.

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by Ben Weiss and the second by John Beck. 

Ellis Terry of Nautel Limited presented the program highlighting the Nautel line of FM 
transmitters.
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